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Jeff Watson

From: The Riegels <riegelfarm@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2012 5:55 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Re: BL-12-00013 Mellergaard

Westside Irrigating Company’s policy for parcels of 3 acres or less, is that they must be 
sprinkled.  We have discussed this with Mellergaard’s and they plan on sprinkling the property 
that is outside of the construction site, which is in line with our policy.  Therefore, Westside 
Irrigating Company has no objection. 
  
Kirk Riegel, Secretary 
Westside Irrigating Company 
  
From: Jeff Watson  
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 9:53 AM 
To: mailto:riegelfarm@elltel.net  
Subject: BL-12-00013 Mellergaard 
BL-12-00013 Mellergaard 
  
Please review the attached file for Westside Irrigation comments and requirements. 
  
Thanks, 
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